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Mayor Winnecke Selects Kelley Coures 

to Head Evansvilleôs Economic Devel-

opment Efforts. See article on page 2.  

Donations Needed for Student 

Tickets for Civil Rights Dinner 
  The Mayorôs Annual Civil Rights Awards & Dinner will be held on Tuesday, Sept. 30. Tickets are 
$30 per person. Send a check to TSA, PO Box 2901, Evansville, IN 47728 and put civil rights dinner 

on the memo, or donate online at TSAGL.org. 

 

AIDS Holiday Project Rummage Sale 

is on Saturday Sept. 27 at 501 John St. 
  The 2nd annual AIDS Holiday Project Rummage Sale will be held on Saturday Sept. 27 

from 7amð2pm at 501 John Street in Evansville. A bag sale will conclude the event on 

Saturday from 2-3pm. We have many items, and additional donations are needed to help 

make the event a success. There will be a car wash and bake sale going on at the same 

time, and donated baked goods are also being sought. Please contact Amy Butler Julius 

at 812-618-5365 or amynwbrgh@aol.com to make a donation, or drop off your donation 

any Saturday night between 6:45pmð8pm at 501 John Street Suite 5. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sheriff Dave Wedding presented top  
fundraiser awards to Rose Young (1st Place) 
and Mike Duckworth (2nd place) at the 2014 
TSA Celebrity Dinner. 



Kelley Coures Named by Mayor 

Winnecke to Head Evansvilleôs 

Economic Development Efforts  
 EVANSVILLE, Ind. ï Mayor Lloyd Winnecke is pleased to announce the appointment of Kelley Coures as 

the new Executive Director of the Evansville Department of Metropolitan Development (DMD). In his new 

role, Coures will lead an economic development team of 15 employees focused on revitalizing economically 

distressed areas of our city and job creation.  

 ñI have every confidence in Kelley Couresô skills and abilities to continue the positive progress that has been 

a hallmark of our administration,ò said Mayor Winnecke. ñKelleyôs strong background in finance makes him 

an ideal choice to spearhead our cityôs multi-faceted economic development strategies.ò  

 Mayor Winnecke said Coures, as Interim Director, has successfully worked with community organizations, 

including Memorial Community Development Cooperation, ECHO Housing, Jacobsville JoinIN, the Evans-

ville Housing Authorityôs nonprofit housing entity Advantix Development Corp., and the Community Action 

Program of Evansville. He has worked closely with the Southwest Indiana Chamber of Commerce and the 

new Downtown Alliance to create a new vibrancy in the Downtown area. He will continue those efforts while 

playing a key role in the development of the Indiana University School of Medicine expansion in Downtown 

Evansville and the DoubleTree by Hilton hotel and convention complex.  

 Before joining the City of Evansville in August 2012 as the Community Development Coordinator in DMD, 

Coures worked for 31 years at American General Finance in various positions, including credit underwriting 

with a focus on real estate. In his initial role with the DMD, Coures worked to improve the cityôs alignment 

with U.S. Housing and Urban Development policy. He also sought to expand programs to include assistance 

to local businesses, when possible through long dormant loan funds.  



Working with LGBT Youth is Topic of 

Tuesday, Sept. 16 PFLAG Meeting 
  TSA President and Youth Group Director / Founder Wally Paynter will discuss the TSA Youth 

Group at the Tuesday, Sept. 16 meeting of PFLAG (Parents, Families & Friends of Lesbians 

and Gays) at 7pm at the 1st Presbyterian Church, 609 SE 2nd Street in Downtown Evansville. 

The meeting is co-sponsored by the Tri-State Alliance. 

  The TSA Youth Group has served the region for 16 years, working with self-identified lesbian, 

gay, bisexual and transgendered youth...and their straight supportive friends. The group meets 

every Saturday night at 7pm at the TSA Offices, 501 John Street Suite 5 in Evansville. The 

group sponsors an annual Pride Prom, which has become the largest prom in the Tri-State. For 

more information about the youth group and how you can help make a difference, please attend 

this important and informative meeting on Sept. 16. 




